
----- Original Message ----- 
From: Michaela Hamilton 
To: mick.dawson@theharbourview.co.uk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2014 9:07 AM
Subject: RE: Addn: 253539 - Stage 3 complaint escalation [NOT PROTECTIVELY 
MARKED] [PROTECT]

This email has been classified as: PROTECT

Dear Mr Dawson

Thank you for the additional information you sent to me on Friday 29 August – I will ensure
this is incorporated into the Stage 3 investigation. 
By way of an update on the investigation into your complaint, I circulated my provisional 
findings to officers earlier this week. They have replied with further information and it is 
clear that I will need to meet again with the Council’s Planning Manager and take further 
advice from the Council’s solicitor. The Planning Manager is on leave now until 8 
September and I am then on leave myself until 22 September. This means it is likely to be 
the end of the month before I am in a position to respond to you. 
I am sorry for the delay in completing the Stage 3 investigation. Please be assured I will 
finalise the investigation and respond as soon as possible when I return from holiday. 

Yours sincerely
Michaela Hamilton 
Performance and Information Officer 
Strategy and Performance 

-----Original Message----- 

From: mick.dawson@theharbourview.co.uk [mailto:mick.dawson@theharbourview.co.uk] 
Sent: 29 August 2014 16:18 
To: Customer Advocates 
Subject: Addn: 253539 - Stage 3 complaint escalation [NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED] 

Dear Michaela Hamilton, 

Please see copy of my email today to Mr Mansbridge attached. 
Please also note that that I trained to be an engineer with Rolls-Royce, Aero-Engine Div. in
Derby for nearly four years 1968-72 and that this included months in their drawing office 
learning drafting. I think therefore that I am well qualified to pass judgement on the 
interpretation of drawings of a boatyard shed and raise this issue because you may 
question on what grounds I can claim that the planned height at the road end of the shed 
as drawn by Agents for UK Docks is 12.5m.

As you may be aware it is built 15.5m high. 

Yours sincerely 
Michael Dawson 



----- Attachment ----- 

From: mick.dawson@theharbourview.co.uk 
To: George Mansbridge 
Sent: Friday, August 29, 2014 4:10 PM
Subject: Addn: 253539 - Stage 3 complaint escalation [NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED]

Dear Mr Mansbridge,

Sorry to return again to the meeting 8th July arranged to discuss drawing 8296/14 and the 
relevant plans. I had hoped at this meeting that we would discuss these plans and in 
particular my contention that the specification of the RSJ used for the portal column gives 
scale to drawing 8296/14 which leads to a planned height at the road end of the shed of 
12.5m. I had also hoped that the full sized plan (8296/13?) would also be made available 
as well.

This was the drawing shown at a previous meeting arranged by Councillor Anglin with your
Planning Department on  November 25th 2013. I was lead to believe at this meeting that 
this was an authorised drawing and although it appeared to be without dimensions its 
dimensions can be gauged quite accurately by the specification which is clearly given on 
the fixing details of drawing 8296/14.

I would like it put on record that these plans were not shown or discussed in any detail
at the meeting and only mentioned in passing.  

Yours sincerely,
Michael Dawson

cc "Customer Advocacy" with forward.


